
 

 
 

 
 

THOROUGHBRED RACING SA LIMITED 

ADDITIONAL STEWARDS’ REPORT – MORE THAN EVER 

 

 

 

 
TRSA OFFICES – FRIDAY, 17 JULY 2020 

 
 
 
In accordance with Rule AR105, Co-Trainer’s Mr. T & C. McEvoy have notified 
Thoroughbred Racing SA Stewards that following the gelding’s last race start at 
Moonee Valley on Saturday, 03 August 2019, MORE THAN EVER had injured it off  
fore suspensory ligament.  
 
MORE THAN EVER underwent the relevant treatment whilst being spelled, has 
returned to work and it is the stables intention for the gelding to have a jump out 
at Gawler on Monday 20 July 2020.  
 
 
 
S B Callanan 
SENIOR STIPENDIARY STEWARD 
17 July 2020 

 


